
GRAND RE-OPENING
Centennial Building

7:00 P.M - MIDNIGHT
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 27 , 2024

TICKETS FOR THE EVENT MAY BE PURCHASED IN PERSON AT CITY HALL,
 OR BY CARD AT 850-229-8261, OPTION 1.

The City of Port St. Joe invites you
to enjoy with us the

Beverages 
Available

TICKETS:
$25.00

 per person

$ 2 , 5 0 0  -  R e s e r v e d  t a b l e  f o r  1 0  w i t h
r e c o g n i t i o n  o n  C i t y  F a c e b o o k  p a g e

$ 1 , 0 0 0  -  R e s e r v e d  t a b l e  f o r  1 0

S P O N S O R S H I P  -  P R E M I U M  S E A T I N G

CLASSLESS REUNION III
Featuring the 1960's band - The Villagers

and other local talent from the past.


